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POLICY MEMORANDUM 02-2020

July 8, 2020
TO: All Consultants, Developers and Regulatory Entities
THRU: Steven E. Darcey, CPESC

Executive Director

FROM: John B. Tarr, P.E. 95(/@,(&

Chief Engineer/Program Manager

SUBJECT: District Transmission of Approvals to Regulatory Agencies

EFFECTIVE IMEDIATELY

The Prince George’s Soil Conservation District (District) will henceforth transmit one set of
approved green stamped documents directly to the Department of Permitting, Inspections and
Enforcement (DPIE) towards issuance of applicable permits. Thus, only two (2) green stamped
sets will be returned to clients.

An electronic copy (pdf) of the approved documents, pursuant to existing District policy dated
October 23, 2014, is a requirement prior to green stamped packages being forwarded to DPIE.
All electronic files shall be sent to pgscd@co.pg.md.us for coordination.

Please contact the District at 301.574.5162 Ext. 3 should you have questions or require
additional information relating to this policy.
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